The City of Revere, Massachusetts City Hall

281 Broadway
Revere, MA 02151
(781) 286-8160
(781) 286-8206 FAX

Arthur F. Guinasso
Ward Three Councillor Office of the City Council

To:  The Honorable Members of the Revere City Council
All Referenced Appointee(s)

From: Councillor Arthur F. Guinasso, Chairman
Committee on Appointments

Re:  Committee Meeting

Date: March 10, 2015

Please be advised that the Appointments Sub-Committee will meet on Monday evening,
March 16, 2015 at 5:45 P.M. in the Joseph A. DelGrosso City Council Chamber of Revere City Hall,
281 Broadway, Revere, MA at which time the committee will consider the following appointment(s):

e Appointment of Mr. Lohan Moreira, 1123 Revere Beach Pkwy., #11, Revere, MA as a
Constable.

e Appointment of Mr. Vincent Lauria, 362 Vane St., Revere, MA to the Conservation
Commission.

e Re-appointment of Mr. Benjamin DeChristoforo, 5 Dennett Rd., Winchester, MA as the Building
Inspector.

e Re-appointment of Ms. Diane Colella, 60 Allston St., Revere, MA as the Election
Commissioner.

e Re-appointment of Caruso Corporation, 320 Charger St., Revere, MA as a Licensed Drain Layer.

e Re-appointment of Ciciotti Construction, LLC, 145 Burrill St., Swampscott, MA as a Licensed
Drain Layer.

***In order for an appointment to be confirmed by the full City Council, the appointee must attend
the Appointments Sub-Committee meeting***



